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21st November 2019 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We as a school have signed up for The Sun’s “Books For Schools” initiative aimed at securing 106 
books for our pupils, worth more than £600! In order to claim these books we need to collect 3,500 
printed tokens from The Sun and The Sun on Sunday from Saturday, starting 23rd November 2019 
and finishing on Saturday, 18th January 2020.  18 2020   

The free books included within the packs cover a diverse range of subjects from fairy tales to 
football, from camping to crocodiles and from wild cats to worms - there is really something for all 
ages and abilities. Our children would certainly love them! 

Please help us achieve this total by collecting tokens and sending them into school with your 
children. We will put regular updates on our school newsletter to let you know how we are doing in 

relation to our target. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr. Ian Millership 
Class Teacher and 
English Subject Leader 

 


